
 
 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters 
 
PUBEU has opted to let our members close & resign from the NTUC Thrift & Loan account. 
 
All signed forms need to be returned to PUBEU or to their union representatives. 
 
This is the amount of money ($100.00 – previously and now is $120.00) given by PUB to PUBEU to invest on the 
members’ account. 
 
For a start, PUBEU had invested the money in NTUC thrift. As the contract with NTUC Thrift has already expired, 
the members can now withdraw their money & close their account in NTUC thrift. 
 
A form is drafted for the members to withdraw the money from NTUC Thrift. Members  have a choice of directly 
crediting it into their savings account or a cheque to be mailed to their address that they will need to specify. 
 
Members who have already withdrawn the money and those who had already transferred their account to AUPE 
thrift need not fill up the form. 
 
Members who joined after 2008 will not have this account. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


